
MIRA COSTA GIRLS LACROSSE
BOOSTER CLUB Fall 2024 & Spring 2025
Booster Club Donations

To cover the costs of the Girls' Lacrosse
program, we suggest a donation of $175 (Fall)
and $595 (Spring) per athlete/participant.

You will receive a tax donation receipt from the MBX Foundation for
your tax records.

You may donate online (www.mbxfoundation.org), select Booster
Clubs, select “Lacrosse—Girls,” and select one of the green
donation boxes on the right to pay online via credit card or electronic
check OR mail a check to our Booster Club Treasurer.

If mailing or dropping off a check, please detach the section below and include it with your donation.

Your Name:

Athlete’s Name:

Phone:

Email:

Mailing
Address:

● Email Chris at cplachance@yahoo.com to let him know to expect your check.
● Make check payable to MBX Foundation with “Mira Costa Girls Lacrosse” in the memo line and

mail to:

Chris Lachance
MCHS Girls Lacrosse
3620 Maple Avenue
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266

Check here if your employer offers Matching Gift:
Company Name

http://www.mbxfoundation.org
mailto:cplachance@yahoo.com

